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MEDIA ADVISORY 
TOWN OF BARNSTABLE 4th of JULY  

FIREWORKS POSTPONED 
PARADES CANCELED 

  

HYANNIS, MA (June 9, 2020)  In these unprecedented times, our first priority is the health and well-
being of our community, therefore the Town of Barnstable has postponed the Annual 4

th
 of July 

Fireworks event to tentatively be held on the Saturday (September 5, 2020) of Labor Day Weekend.   

According to Governor Baker’s Reopening Plan, parades can occur during Phase 4 which means all 4th of 
July parades have all been canceled.  You can find more information about the Reopening Plans here: 
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/reopening-when-can-my-business-reopen   
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 The Town of Barnstable 
Office of Town Manager 

367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 02601 

Office: 508.862.4610 

Fax:     508.790.6226 

www.townofbarnstable.us 

Citizens’ Resource Line: 508.862.4925 
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